
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mandatory Screening Health Order 
 
Sisters & Brothers, 
 

Starting November 11, 2020, the government issued a mandatory 
screening health order for the workplace. CMBC will be asking our 
member’s health related questions to help slow the spread of 
COVID-19.  
 

1. Are you experiencing any new-onset symptoms of COVID-19? 
2. Have you travelled outside of Canada, including the United 

States, within the last 14 days? 
3. Have you been in close contact with someone who has 

confirmed COVID-19 diagnosis within the last 14 days. 
4. Have you been told to self-isolate in accordance with Public 

Health directives? 
 

If you answer yes to any of these questions, you are asked to leave 
the workplace and call 811 for further instructions. On the road 
reliefs, either call TComm or send TComm canned COVID-19 
message. 
 

CMBC says they will not track or record any of these daily 
health screening questions. 
 

If you have any questions, please call a Table Officer. 
 

In Solidarity, 
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